
 

 

 

 
 

 

  
    

   
     

 

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
       

         
         

   
 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                    

YOU’RE INVITED  TO  WARD COUNCIL MEETING  

on 

With Guest Speakers:
 
Richard Christie, Senior Manager, TDSB Sustainability Office
 

Laura Zeglen, Green Communities Canada
 
Councillor Jim Karygiannis, Ward 39
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2017  
6:30 pm –  8:30  pm  

BEVERLY GLEN JUNIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL 
85 Beverly Glen Blvd. 

LEARN ABOUT: 
 TDS�’s Traffic Management Program and Vision Zero Pedestrian Safety Initiative 

 Activities to Develop a Plan of Action for Your Local School 
 Updates on �ity’s Transportation Review for Safety in School !reas 

and Surrounding Streets 

In School Zones
 

Stay ALERT  

SLOW  Down  

Stay SAFE  
 

Light dinner will be served and child-minding service is provided.
 
Interpretation available upon request.  RSVP:  manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca 
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